Jennifer S. Bethune

From: Permitting Department <permitting.department@blueravensolar.com>
Sent: Tuesday, December 20, 2022 3:29 PM

To: Central Permitting

Subject: Cancellation & Refund Request - 235 Emma Ct- ERES2210-0067

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the organization. Do not click links or open attachments unless you recognize the
sender and know the content is safe.

Hello,

Our customer has cancelled and will not be going solar with us at this time. I am requesting the project be
closed out on your end and for a payment refund to be issued, if at all possible.

« ERES2210-0067; 235 Emma Ct
Please let me know if you need any additional information to process this.

If a refund is available and you are sending it via check, please send to the following address: 1403 N Research
Way Building J, Orem, Utah 84097, Please make the check to BRS Permitting

Best,

Kobe Gross| Permitting Coordinator | Blue Raven Solar = 385-482-
0045 permitting.department@blueravensolar.com

» The Future of Energy. Today.

BLUE RAVEN




